
	
  
At The Berkeley School, Pick-a-Parties have united us around common 
passions for over a decade. We know how to come together as a 
community, have a great time, and are committed to benefiting our school 
in the process. We are grateful to our generous hosts for gathering us 
around fine food, wine, art, family outings, dance, crafts, unique 
experiences and more -- all in support of TBS. Thank you for your support 
of Pick-a-Party! 
 
Are parties only for members of the TBS community? 
Absolutely not! Come one, come all! TBS alumni & families, friends, 
extended family and neighbors are all welcome. Just forward this message 
& links so they may join in the fun, and expand the circle of support for TBS 
at the same time! 
 
What happens after we buy our tickets? 
We try to make this easy with the reminders below but ask you to first take 
a moment to enter all of your party dates into your calendar! You will 
receive an email confirmation for each party purchased. For example, if you 
purchase ten parties, you will receive a separate email for each party with 
the guest list. 
 
Host communications: After you purchase your parties, your host will be in 
touch with any special instructions, party location, etc., several weeks 
before your party. You will also receive a reminder from Eventbrite 48 
hours before your party. 
 
What if I pay for a party but cannot attend? 
If you don’t attend a party you’ve signed up for, we ask that you consider 
your purchase a charitable donation to TBS. 
 
Join the Pick-a-Party Team! 
Do you love to plan parties? Are you detail oriented and love to enter data 
behind the scenes? Please email us at the link below and join the team! 
We’d love to have you aboard this spring as planning wheels start to turn 
for the 15-16 party season. 
	
  


